
 

NORTH DAKOTA MARCH 2018 LEASE SALE EA 

The BLM has decided to defer the one nominated lease parcel for the North Dakota March 
2018 Lease Sale, and to withdraw from analysis the associated EA (Environmental Assessment).  
Due to time needed to thoroughly consider the comments on the EA (before the required 
posting dates for the lease sale process), and time needed for any potential additional analysis 
required to respond to comments, this parcel is being deferred. 

 


